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DECISION FINAL 
 
 
September 4, 2024 
  
            
RE: LU22024-00295 Scholls Ferry Apartments Mods (DR22024-00293) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that the Director’s decision of August 14, 2024, on the above 
referenced application was not appealed and, therefore, the decision is final. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-278-0318 or 
lrussell@beavertonoregon.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Russell, AICP 
Associate Planner 
 
  
cc:  Placid Holdings Inc, Owner 
  Maureen Jackson, Pacific Community Design, Applicant 
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